
  
 
 
 In the upcoming 2018 Summer Camp Season, The Georgia Lions 

Camp will be adding a week called “Family Camp”  
 
The date for this session is June 10th through June 15th. 
This week will be for campers, ages 5 to 9 years old.  
 
This week is designed for both the parent and the camper. The camper 
must be accompanied by their parent or legal guardian. 
 
This week is designed to assist parents or guardians with information 
that will assist them in everyday involvement with their child as they 
move from the home environment into school. The adult will be given 
information about support services and resources that will help nurture 
the development of a student who is visually impaired. 
 
During this week the child will be involved with our daily schedule of 
recreational activities. 
 
Information about this program has been provided to all vision 
teachers in Georgia. 
 
If you are interested in this program, please contact your child’s Vision 
Teacher.  
 
Thank You and we hope to see you at Camp, 
 
Mike Williams 
Acting Director 
Georgia Lions Camp Inc. 
Waycross, Ga. 


